
 
 
 

 

In the Matter of the Liquidation of Ontario Electronic 
Stewardship 

 
Notice to OES Stewards and RRCEA ITT/AV Producers 

 
 
 

OES Stewards and RRCEA ITT/AV producers are advised that the RPRA 
Consultation on Proposed Use of OES Residual Funds to Offset RRCEA Program 
Fees for ITT/AV Producers launched on August 10, 2022. A link to the 
consultation page is set out below: 

 
https://rpra.ca/consultations/past-consultations/proposed-use-of-oes-
residual-funds-to-offset-rrcea-program-fees-for-itt-av-producers/ 

 
 
 
Deloitte Restructuring Inc. 
solely in its capacity as 
Court-Appointed Liquidator of 
Ontario Electronic Stewardship 


